
 

 

Village of Bald Head Island 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Friday, April 11, 2025 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Village Council of the Village of Bald Head Island will conduct a 
public hearing on Friday, April 11, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., or shortly thereafter in the Multipurpose 
Room of the Public Safety Building located at 273 Edward Teach Ext., Bald Head Island, NC 
28461. The meeting will be broadcast live via Zoom (a link to the Zoom information can be 
found on the Meeting Schedule webpage here: https://villagebhi.org/village-
government/council/meeting-schedule/). 
 
The public hearing will be conducted to receive input on: 
 

• Proposed text amendment to change the maximum single-family (SF) building height 
requirement in the Planned Development 2 Commercial (PD-2C) district from 45’ to 35’. 
 

Those who wish to be heard at the hearing can attend in-person or submit comments in writing to 
the Village Clerk at Village Hall or via e-mail to village.clerk@villagebhi.org. Written 
comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 10, 2025. 
 
All information pertaining to this public hearing may be viewed at the Village Hall Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Clerk at (910) 457-9700 ext. 1001.  
 
 

Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
Advertised: 3/26/2025 
Posted/Sent: 3/26/25 
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